
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
EXPRESSING APPRECIATION TO DISTRICT 3 CHIEF OF STAFF MARK GOODWIN
FOR HIS SERVICE TO CONTRA COSTA COUNTY AND THE CONSTITUENTS OF
DISTRICT 3 ON THE OCCASION OF HIS RETIREMENT 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
N/A 

BACKGROUND: 
N/A 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY
ADMINISTRATOR 

RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD
COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   06/07/2022 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Alicia Nuchols,
925-655-2335

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    June  7, 2022 
Monica Nino, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Antonia Welty, Deputy

cc:

C. 27

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Diane Burgis, District III Supervisor

Date: June  7, 2022

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: EXPRESSING APPRECIATION TO DISTRICT 3 CHIEF OF STAFF MARK GOODWIN FOR HIS
SERVICE TO CONTRA COSTA COUNTY AND THE CONSTITUENTS OF DISTRICT 3 ON THE OCC



ATTACHMENTS
Resolution 2022/216 


